
Memo 
 
To:      Academic Senate Executive Committee 
            Chair, Curriculum Committee 
            Department Chairs 
            Provost and VPAA 
            Vice-President for Student Affairs 
            Academic Dean 
  Library Dean 
           
 
From:   Institution-Wide Assessment Council 
 
Re:       IWAC Summer Session 2018 
 
Date:   May 21st , 2018 
 
Colleagues,   
 
The IWAC council concluded its annual week-long summer session in May of 2018.  Per the powers and 
responsibilities granted to this committee, we spent a week reviewing the Institution-Wide Outcomes, 
mapping the assessment calendar, analyzing results collected over the past year and making 
recommendations for improving student learning.  There was only one ILO (Quantitative Reasoning) 
scheduled for analysis this year, but as usual, attention was paid to all ILOs according to their position in 
the cycle.  The status of each ILO is as follows:   
 
ILO A  Communication.  
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